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The below is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:‎

Secretary Michael R. Pompeo met with ROK Unification Minister Cho Myoung-gyon
on November 16, 2018 in Washington, DC. They affirmed their commitment to
close coordination during ongoing efforts to achieve the final, fully
verified denuclearization of the DPRK as agreed to by Chairman Kim. Both
sides also discussed ways to deepen coordination so that inter-Korean
cooperation and progress on U.S.-DPRK negotiations toward denuclearization
remain aligned.
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